
From: Svoboda, Brian (WDC)
To: Sarah Peck; Fuoto, Annie (WDC)
Cc: Amy Rothstein; Lindsay Bird
Subject: RE: AO 2023-01 (Barragán) - Draft A
Date: Thursday, April 13, 2023 4:36:14 PM

Dear Ms. Peck,

Thank you for sending the draft along. Our client agrees to extend the deadline for the issuance of
the advisory opinion until May 5, despite the concerns we discussed yesterday, so that the
Commission may have the time necessary for thoughtful consideration of the request.

Very truly yours,

=B.

Brian Svoboda | Perkins Coie LLP
PARTNER
700 Thirteenth Street, N.W. Suite 800
Washington, DC 20005-3960
D. +1.202.434.1654
F. +1.202.654.9150
E. BSvoboda@perkinscoie.com

From: Sarah Peck <SPeck@fec.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 4:05 PM
To: Svoboda, Brian (WDC) <BSvoboda@perkinscoie.com>; Fuoto, Annie (WDC)
<AFuoto@perkinscoie.com>
Cc: Amy Rothstein <ARothstein@fec.gov>; Lindsay Bird <lbird@fec.gov>
Subject: AO 2023-01 (Barragán) - Draft A

Good afternoon, Mr. Svoboda and Ms. Fuoto,

Attached for your convenience is Draft A for Advisory Opinion 2023-01 (Barragán), which the
Commission will make public today. Kindly confirm receipt. Additionally, the Commissioners maintain
their request for the 60-day deadline to be extended to May 5, 2023.

Sincerely,
Sarah

Sarah Herman Peck
Attorney | Policy Division
Federal Election Commission | Office of General Counsel
(202) 694-1341 | speck@fec.gov

NOTICE: This communication may contain privileged or other confidential information. If you have received it in error, please advise the
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sender by reply email and immediately delete the message and any attachments without copying or disclosing the contents. Thank you.


